
DATE:  March 19, 2024

TOPIC: Todd Hall Sensory Paths

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

StudioGC received three proposals for the Todd Hall Sensory Paths. In their attached review, StudioGC 

recommends Paint the City for this project. Paint the City offered two options. Option 1 ($22,760.06) 

includes the installation of thermoplastic applications for the custom design components to match the 

proposed drawings provided by Studio GC. Option 2 ($20,518.56) includes the utilization of local 

certified artists with artistic liberties to achieve the proposed design intent in lieu of custom 

thermoplastics.

Fiscal Impact:

$22,760.06

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of

Education to accept Option #1 from Paint the City for the Todd Hall Sensory Paths in the amount of 

$22,60.06 to be completed by July 15, 2024.
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